Here's the perfect opportunity to get your young thespian, kindergarten to 5th grade, on stage for the holiday season! A little ahead of time, just so we can get t-shirts ordered and in on time.

Sign up at the link provided:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4DA8AD2EA5FA7-yours

It's that time of the year again and you're just in time for some Holiday cheer! Join the LHS Drama Department as they present "Dear Mrs. Claus" December 7, 8 & 9.

Who do the children of the world turn to for answers when they've got serious questions about Christmas or the Big Man himself? Why, Mrs. Claus, of course!

